
Dear Parent 

Have you completed your application to the EU Settlement Scheme for Settled or 
Pre-settled status in the UK? 

It is important that all members of your family apply to the Scheme, including 
children so that you will continue to be eligible for public services such as healthcare 
and schools 

You need to apply if you are an EU/EEA citizen or a non-EU family 
member of an EU/EEA citizen (including children), this includes those 
with a UK permanent residence document.  

The Settlement Scheme is FREE, open and you have until 30th June 2021 
to apply  

If you need help to apply or if you are not sure if you need to apply please contact 
STEP for an appointment  

Tel: 028 8775 0211   email euss@strongertogetherni.org 

Ola Sobieraj 
_________________ 
EUSS Advice Service 
STEP 

 


